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Mountains of Opportunities




Ms Carol Furchak Registrar
Monticello Central School

37 Breaky Avenue

Monticello, New York 12701







             July 26, 2012

Dear Carol Furchak:

Thanks for taking my call today.  I am enclosing 20 Last Minute Clinic flyers in Spanish.  I do know that many Spanish speaking children come to our free clinics during the year.  If you provide the flyer to the Spanish parents, they might take advantage of our Last Minute Clinics.  We do have a Spanish Translator at our clinics to assist.
I hope our efforts are beneficial for the students, the school nurse and Public Health. 
Thanks again for your assistance.  Please make additional copies if you need them or, I can e-mail you my original file and you can print them yourself.
Sincerely,

Liz Bradfield

Immunization Department

                Carol S. Ryan, RN, BSN, MPH


                Public Health Director/


                Director of  Patient Services
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  Sullivan County Public Health Services


 PO Box 590, 50 Community Lane


Liberty, NY  12754 
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      Phone: (845) 292-5910


      Fax:     (845) 513-2274








